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We are ready to welcome back our students to in-person learning this 
coming Monday, May 10th. There have been some changes to our regular 
morning process and academic schedule, to accommodate meeting local 
Board of Health and CDC guidelines. Please be aware of the following 
protocols: 

• The academic schedule will not have our traditional rotating blocks. 
Rather, it will be your Day 1 academic schedule every day of your 
academic cycle through the end of the current school year.  

• Students should come to school prepared with their Chromebooks 
fully charged, AND this is a reminder to also keep your 
Chromebook charger in your backpack at all times. 

• There are directional arrows (signage) throughout the building to 
direct the flow of foot-traffic. All students, faculty and staff must 
adhere to the directional arrows throughout the buildings on all 
floors and stairways.  

• We are kindly asking that students be dropped off (by car) after 
7:15 a.m., if possible, to alleviate any crowding.  

• Upon entry to the building, students will report directly to their 
block 1 academic classroom (if on the academic cycle) or shop (if 
on the shop cycle). Students are expected to be in their area before 
the 7:40 a.m. bell. 

• Students will not be allowed to walk around or congregate in any 
area of the school grounds, before the first bell. 

• Students will be assigned lunch times based on their Day 1, Block 4 
academic/shop schedule. 

• Student expectations during lunch: you will grab your tray and your 
lunch and you will sit down to eat. Seating will be on a first come, 
first serve basis. No students should be getting up to throw away 
garbage. The custodians will be circulating the lunch area. Again, 
students will not be allowed to congregate. Students are expected 
to remain seated for the duration of their lunch break.  
 

SPIRIT DAY ON MONDAY, MAY 10th 
WEAR GREEN & GOLD! 

206 students voted out of 491. 
119 voted for “Hollywood 
Premiere” night at AMC movie 
theater, while 87 voted for 
White’s Dinner & Entertainment.  
 
For the first time ever, we are 
partnering with AMC Corporate 
Management to make this 
unprecedented event exciting, fun 
and memorable for our GNBVT 
seniors. We will release further 
details as they are confirmed. This 
is NOT your typical night at the 
movies – This is YOUR premiere! 
This is YOUR celebration! This is 
YOUR time in the spotlight! This 
night will forever commemorate 
your GNBVT journey! 
 
Quick reminders: 
Cap & Gown - $23 due when you 
are in shop on May 17th or May 
18th Cash, credit/debit or checks 
accepted. Please make checks 
payable to Robert’s Tuxedo. 
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